
Unsupervised Children Policy – Cherry Burton Tennis Club

Cherry Burton Tennis Club recommends that children under the age of 13 are supervised by 
their parents/carer whilst at this tennis venue for general play. Children under the agreed age
of supervision should never be left unsupervised by a parent/carer even if there are other 
adult club members or staff present except when attending an organised venue event such 
as a coaching session or a tennis camp. If the parent/carer is unable to supervise their child, 
arrangements need to be made by the parent/carer to designate an alternative adult to 
supervise. The club and child must be aware of any such arrangements. 

Arriving and Leaving The Club Alone 
Children under the agreed age of supervision should not be allowed to arrive at or leave 
Cherry Burton Tennis Club alone unless the club has explicit consent from the parent/carer.

Parent’s Responsibility 
It is a parent/carer’s responsibility to teach their child how to respond to emergencies or 
situations that may arise outside the house, so they feel confident when their child is not 
under their supervision. 

Parents and carers are advised to refresh their knowledge of the following Cherry Burton 
Tennis Club policies available at the clubspark website : 
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/cherryburtontennisclub/Policies
 
Welfare Officer contact details: Diana North 07770 484728

Other advice on keeping children safe is available at www.nspcc.org.uk/

This policy was approved by the club committee in November 2023
This policy is reviewed every 3 years (or earlier if there is a change in national legislation).
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